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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
I give notice that on Tuesday, September 6, 2022, at 7:30 p.m., the Saint-Laurent borough council 
will hold a virtual public meeting at the borough hall located at 777, boulevard Marcel-Laurin, Saint-
Laurent, to rule on one request for minor derogation to by-law number RCA08-08-0001. 
 
This request for minor exemption concerns the property located at 2290, rue Hufford and is 
intended to authorize the installation of a fence in the front setback whose height is greater than 
the maximum authorized. 
 
Montreal, August 17, 2022. 
 
  Benoit Turenne 
  Deputy Secretary of the Borough Council 
 
 
 


